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04/02/2019  21:58:542018/6399/P OBJ Andy Cameron Whilst I generally support the application, I have grave concerns for the provision of refuse management. 

The area around 8-10 Warner Street is blighted by large, dirty commercial wheelie bins.  A good number of 

them belong to the current tenants of 8-10 Warner Street. They are left strewn all over the pavement, often 

overflowing and blocking the pavement.

They are only on the Camden side of the street, the Islington side manages to stay bin-free.

The developers plans for the redevelopment have missed a good opportunity to add a street facing bin store 

to hide the sites expected refuse production, as typically all new residential developments would normally 

have. 

I firmly believe Camden should insist on this.
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